Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club Newsletter

June 12th 2018

7:30pm - 33 Attendees

Next Meeting July 24th @ 7:30pm

Treasurer's Report

Checking Balance: \$784
Savings Balance: \$717
Cash \$138
Silver: \$420

Total: \$2,059

Secretary's Update

No Update

Vice President's Report

"Hunting the Tonopah Dump."

- Rich Davidson



Upcoming Events

June 24th - **Seeded Mini Hunt** at Baldwin Park! The hunt will begin at 10:00am with a \$10 cost.

July 24th - Next Meeting - 7:30pm

July 28th - Relay for Life

May Winners

Gold Coin: Zeke Schnapp



Silver Dime: Liz Leppelmeier (Jim Rapp drawn)

Attendance Raffle: Michael Grumley

Announcements

Seeded Mini Hunt on June 24th! Hosted at Baldwin Park at 10:00am. Cost is \$10

Secret Service Presentation on Counterfeit Currency

Hosted at Concord Museum by the Diablo Numismatic Society (Diablo Coin Club). Presentation begins at 7:00pm.

Pre-Meeting Dinner

Join Bobby and other club members for a buffet pizza dinner before our meetings. Begins at 6:00-ish at the Round Table Pizza - 3375 Port Chicago Hwy.

Relay for Life - July 28th 2018

Volunteers needed to help teach kids about metal detecting. Talk to Ken Housfeld.



SHOW & TELL

Show and Tell participants:

Jim Doyle, Jerry Hallett, David Spieler, Liz Leppelmeier, Zeke Schnapp, David Samuel, Mike Walding, James Lind, and Gary Collier.



















Monthly Bounty:











